
 

 

CPHS Daily Announcements                                         9/2/2025             

 

Welcome Back CPHS!  Let’s make this year a fantastic one! 

Do you want to be a part of the JV or Varsity boys soccer team!?  If so, see Mr. Gould TODAY!  He’ll 
be at both lunches.   

Students:  If you had your picture taken last week but didn’t receive your student id, please stop into 
the front office to pick it up.   

Work Based Learning students- Please meet tomorrow, Wednesday September 3rd, in room D102, 
during your scheduled hour. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Bryant.  

If you are interested in Unified Bowling, you need to sign up by Friday, 9/5 in Google Classroom.  If you 
need the Google Classroom code, please see Mrs. Hovenkamp or the sign outside her room.  
Questions, see Mrs. Hovenkamp. 

Our boys soccer teams are away at West Michigan Aviation Academy this afternoon at Brewer Park.  
Our volleyball teams are all competing as well.  The freshmen team is at Covenant, jv is at Sparta and 
varsity is home.  Good luck to all of our athletes! 

Happy Birthday:  Karmine A.  

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


